
Good day, 

 

 
 

I will make this short as I have much work to get back to. I am asking you to vote NO on Senate 

Bill 1532. 

 

Right now I have a team of 5 and we are expanding into the portland area this month and on the 

the Oregon coast in May. By the end of this year I will have added 5 new workers to my team. 

From Central Oregon to the coast. If this bill happens it will hurt my business and delay our 

plans.  

 

Please let workers earn the money we pay them. I am always happy to pay a worker what they 

are worth. But I can not afford to pay a worker more per hour then I am charging a client.  If 

Senate Bill 1532 goes through I will loose clients do to having to raise prices. That will in turn 

hinder me from growing my business. 

 

 

 

Jet Cowan 

Owner 
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